
I-84 DANBURY PROJECT
Public Open House

At this first public meeting of the project, CTDOT is seeking ideas on 
how the project can best address current and future transportation 
and community needs with improvements to I-84 between exits 3 
and 8. Public input will ensure that the redesigned highway corridor 
benefits all.
Tuesday, June 13th Anytime Between 12PM – 8PM
Western Connecticut State University  
Student Center Room 201 
181 White Street Danbury, CT

We want to hear from you!
• Share how you travel in and around 
the I-84 corridor 

• Browse maps and exhibits in an open 
setting and provide input directly to 
the project team

• Translation services in Spanish and 
Portuguese will be available

• Tell us your concerns, give us your 
ideas!

• Family friendly!

facebook.com/i84Danbury @i84Danburyi84danbury.com


